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What if hair dryers were gas powered? What if fans ran on fossil fuels during summer 

heat waves? Sounds obnoxious, right? How can we say some things can run on 

electricity while others must run on fossil fuels because it “cost too much” or that it’s 

just “the status quo” and the way things have been done. We have to realize sooner 

than later how ridiculous we are for using these loud, dog-scaring, planet killing, and 

obsolete leaf blowers and other gas powered lawn machines when there are plenty of 

GREEN alternatives.  


